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The Blueprints art project lives on 

The Yulunga Reserve Committee decided that the fabric Blueprints displayed in the hall should 
be preserved in some way so our secretary, Denise Eather, who is also a quilter, took on the task 
of sewing them together to make a wall hanging that will be used to decorate the new foyer in 
the hall, once built. We thank Denise for her time and creative input that means Lara Merret’s art 
installation continues to have meaning for our community. 

Preparing the hall for the proposed extension 

The acoustic panels on the interior western wall have been removed in preparation for the 
extension works. The window curtains have also been taken down. We have noticed that the hall 
now has much poorer acoustics, so these improvements have made a difference to the hall. 
The underfloor storage has also been emptied. The architect, Ray Jones, requested we 
complete these tasks as the DA is supposedly close to approval. These items will be reinstalled 
once the building project is completed. 

Our committee initially worked with council on finding possible alternative venues for the 
mobile pre-school but ongoing responsibility for negotiations now is the responsibility of the 
RHVA executive who are the project managers. 

Tennis court hire 

The courts have been busy once again these school holidays and they are a real asset to our 
community and holiday makers. 

Grounds maintenance 

Work continues by volunteers in improving the surrounds to the oval, the eastern end in 
particular. It has been cleared of weeds and debris and trees planted. R. Ralph YRMC 

                                                                                         

 


